






Tuesday, November 24, 2020

STATEMENT OF PROCEEDINGS FOR THE 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

OF THE COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES HELD VIRTUALLY IN 

ROOM 381B OF THE KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION

500 WEST TEMPLE STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012

9:30 AM

21. Expanding the Alternate Destination Program

Recommendation as submitted by Supervisor Hahn: Instruct the Director of the 

Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Agency within the Department of Health 

Services to work with the Director of Mental Health to ensure that all Mental Health 

Urgent Care Centers (MHUCCs) are appropriately approved as receiving sites for 

our alternate destination program; instruct the Director of Mental Health, in 

collaboration with the Alternative Crisis Response Steering Committee, to continue 

to work on expansion of MHUCC, working closely with the EMS Agency to ensure 

all possible service areas can be connected; instruct the Director of the 

Emergency Medical Services Agency to reach out to all independent Fire Districts 

to invite them to participate in this program and educate them on the process and 

training requirements; and instruct the Director of Health Services, in collaboration 

with the Director of Mental Health, to report back to the Board in 180 days with the 

progress made on this program and the above directives.   (20-6364)

Interested person(s) submitted written testimony.

Daryl Osby, Fire Chief, addressed the Board.

After discussion, on motion of Supervisor Hahn, seconded by Supervisor 

Barger, this item was duly carried by the following vote:

Ayes: Supervisor Solis, Supervisor Ridley-Thomas, 

Supervisor Kuehl, Supervisor Hahn and Supervisor 

Barger

5 - 

Attachments: Motion by Supervisor Hahn
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Public Comment/Correspondence

Audio

http://file.lacounty.gov/SDSInter/bos/supdocs/150701.pdf
http://file.lacounty.gov/SDSInter/bos/supdocs/150827.pdf
http://file.lacounty.gov/SDSInter/bos/supdocs/150702.pdf
https://lacounty.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=&clip_id=8356&meta_id=483146


November 24, 2020Board of Supervisors Statement Of Proceedings

The foregoing is a fair statement of the proceedings of the regular meeting, November 24, 

2020, by the Board of Supervisors of the County of Los Angeles and ex officio the 

governing body of all other special assessment and taxing districts, agencies and authorities 

for which said Board so acts.

Celia Zavala, Executive Officer

Executive Officer-Clerk

of the Board of Supervisors

By 

Celia Zavala

Executive Officer
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